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 Date: 2/14/2023 

 Impact:  No impact 

Research Analysis 

 

HB 2787, as introduced, removes the reporting requirement that directs the State Department of 

Health to establish a reporting system that collects information regarding all activities involving 

stem cell research. 

 

Prepared By: Matthew Brenchley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 
 

HB2787 removes the State Dept. of Health from establish a reporting system that collects 

information regarding all activities and reporting stem cell research. HB 2787 will not result in a 

fiscal impact to state.  

 

Prepared by: Stacy Johnson  

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 

 

 

 

 

 © 2021 Oklahoma House of Representatives, see Copyright Notice at www.okhouse.gov 

 

http://www.okhouse.gov/

